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Subject: Serious Injury Collision 

Person Providing Information: Deputy Cornelius Van Nieuwenhuyzen 

Email Address of Provider: Cornelius.Vannieuwenhuyzen@sdsheriff.org 

Telephone number of Provider: (760)510-5259 

Media Contact: 
Sergeant M. Foster 
mark.foster@sdsheriff.org 

Date of Release: January 4, 2018 

Time of Release: 4:30 p.m. 

  

 

  

SYNOPSIS: 
 
On January 4, 2017, at about 12:48 p.m. deputies from the San Marcos Sheriff's Station, Traffic Division, responded to a 
vehicle vs pedestrian collision in the 600 block of Grand Ave. 
 
Based on the preliminary investigation, it was determined the pedestrian entered the roadway while not in a crosswalk 
and was struck by a vehicle traveling on Grand Ave. The pedestrian sustained serious non-life threatening injuries and 
was transported to a local hospital.  
 
Deputies from the San Marcos Traffic Division will be handling the investigation. The cause of the collision is still under 
investigation. Impairment of alcohol and/or drugs does not appear to be a factor in the collision. Anyone with information 
regarding the collision is requested to contact the San Marcos Traffic Division at (760) 510-5200. 
 


